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Preparing for the  

NYS Assessments 

NYS 3-8 Assessments  

Discussion and Feedback Session 

 

Please join us for a discussion and feedback session 

about the upcoming changes to the 3-8 NYS 

Assessments.  Learn more about the changes that are 

happening at the New York State Department of 

Education. 

 

Wednesday, March 23, 2016  

Marathon Jr./Sr. High School Library 

6:00 p.m. 

 

Rebecca Stone, Superintendent 

(607) 849-3117 

rstone@marathonschools.org 

Christopher Grethel, Jr./Sr. High 

School Principal 

(607) 849-3252 

grethelc@marathonschools.org 

Jonathan Hillis, Appleby Principal 

(607) 849-3282 

hillisj@marathonschools.org 

Kathleen Hoyt, Director of Instruction 

(607) 849-1228 

hoytk@marathonschools.org 


